Nursery Homework 
W/B 23/11/20

In maths this week, we have been learning about 2D shapes.
Can you go on a shape hunt around your house? 
Can you find circles, squares, rectangles and triangles?


In phonics we have been listening to sounds in the environment.  Go on a listening walk to listen to all the sounds outside. Can you say what is making the sound?  Which sounds are loud?  Which are quiet?  Which sounds do you like?  Which sounds don’t you like? 




This week our Nursery Star of the Week is…
 Aubree!
Aubree is always very sensible and well behaved. She did some great work in recognising and naming 2D shapes and some fantastic listening in phonics. Well done Aubree! 
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Please send any photos or videos of your child doing any of these activities to nursery@st-annes-pri.manchester.sch.uk
They will then be added to their learning journey.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In our topic work this week we have been thinking about PSHE: personal, social and health education.  We have thought about a problem in our area- litter. We thought about how important it is to look after our beautiful world.  Can you look at your bins at home and see what to put in each one?  Perhaps you could help to sort some rubbish into the correct piles and send in a photo.  
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